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Submission on the Land Transport Management Bill

1.

Purpose

To approve a submission to go to the Transport and Industrial Relations Select
Committee Land Transport Management Bill and to support the LGNZ
submission on the Traffic Reduction Bill.

Background

Councillors have had two workshops to discuss informally the Land Transport
Management Bill and a possible submission from the Council.

The draft submission, that is to be discussed at a workshop on 17 February
2003, is attached to this report (attachment 1). A final draft, following on from
that workshop, will be tabled at the meeting.

Councillors received copies of the Road Traffic Reduction Bill, a private
members bill under the name of Jeanette Fitzsimmons, at the first workshop.
Attached is a copy of the Local Government New Zealand (LGNZ)
(attachment 2) proposed submission on this Bill. It is suggested that the
Council support the LGNZ submission rather than make its own separate
submission.

Recommendations

1. That the Council adopt the submission on the Land Transport
Management Bill and forward it to the Transport and Industrial
Relations Select Committee.

2. That the Council support the Local Government New Zealand
submission on the Road Traffic Reduction Bill and advise the
Transport and Industrial Relations Select Committee of that
support.
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